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The magic of Christmas 

Autisme Montréal is happy to 
invite is members to the annual 
Christmas Party. Come have fun 
and exchange with other families 
in the festive mood of the Holiday 
season.  
 
Saturday, December 5, 2015, from 
1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at Centre 
communautaire de Rosemont 
L’Entre-Gens, located at 5675 
Lafond Street. 
 
You must register as soon as 
possible (no later than Friday, 
November 13) by calling at 514-
524-6114, ext. 3055. 
 
For more information:  
 
http://autisme-montreal.com/en/our-
services/christmas-party/ 

 

  
 

 

Autisme Montréal NEWSLETTER – September to May, every  
first Monday of the month. 

 

                              

 

                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s advocate for autism  

We will continue our action campaign so that autism becomes a priority for 
our government. To raise awareness amongst provincial elected 
representatives and various media regards to the lack of services and 
expertise, waiting lists and the constant increase in the number of autism 
cases, Autisme Montréal will continue to send photo testimonials to the 
government. So, follow our example! Take a selfie and send us your picture 
and message at mcbarbier@autisme-montreal.com.  
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Holiday Respites 
 

The Holiday Season will soon be 
here and it is important to plan it 
well! 
 

A total of 23 participants will 
attend the camp, with a 
shadow/participant ratio of 1 to 1. 
 

Christmas camp - 1 
Place:  La Maisonnette 
Dates:  December 20 to 22 
Number of places:  8 
 

Christmas camp - 2 
Place:  La Maisonnette 
Dates:  December 27 to 29 
Number of places:  8 
 

Christmas camp - 3 
Place:  La Maisonnette 
Dates:  January 1 to 3, 2016 
Number of places:  7 
 
 

Cost:  $285 
Menu:  gluten and casein-free 

 
 

To take part in one or the other 
camps, you must register by 

phone at 514-524-6114, ext. 
3052 (leave a message) on: 

OCTOBER 20, STARTING AT 
7:30 a.m., and mention clearly 

the stay that you want, the 
name of your child and your 

telephone number. Please 
note that the principle of "first 

come, first served" will be 
applied. 

 
 

We will confirm your reservation 
by phone.  
 
http://autisme-montreal.com/en/our-
services/christmas-camps// 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
http://autisme-montreal.com/en/individualcollective-human-
rights-advocacy/spring-2014-it-is-time-to-act/ 
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Maisonnette Winter 2016 

It is already time to think about registering your child to the 2016 winter 
respite weekends at La Maisonnette.  Registrations must be done by phone on 
November 16, 2015 by calling the Responsable of Direct Services, starting at 
8:30 a.m. Please note that registrations will be made according to the order of 
the phone calls received, so the principle of first come, first served will be 
applied. 
  

If you reach the voice mail, you can leave a message with your name, the name 
of your child, your telephone number as well as the desired dates, in order of 
preference.  
 

To consult the calendar, please click on the link below. Please note that you are 
entitled to one weekend per season. 
 
http://autisme-montreal.com/en/our-services/weekend-respite/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

  

 

Information session 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

Telephone: 514-524-6114 
Telecopier: 514-524-6420 

 

accueil@autisme-montreal.com 
 

4450, Saint-Hubert Street, Room 320 
Montreal, QC, H2J2W9 

For the complete contact information of our team, please visit: 
http://autisme-montreal.com/en/about-us/staff/ 

 

Health and Social Services  
Network (Public and Private) 

 

Information session, whose purpose is 
to inform parents about the different 
services offered in the public sector 
(hospitals, CIUSSS, CRDITED), how to 
make a complaint, as well as which 
other services and resources are 
available in the private sector with 
regards to autism. 
 

DATE: Thursday, October 22th  
TIME: 7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. 
ADDRESS: 4449, Berri Street, room 
211 Montreal, QC, H2J 2W9  
 

REGISTRATION IS MANDATORY 

To attend this session, please contact 
us at 514-524-6114, ext. 3055  
 

http://autisme-montreal.com/en/our-
services/conference-et-atelier/  
 

  
Organize a fundraising event 

Numerous people who are committed 
to our cause organize their own 
fundraising event to benefit Autisme 
Montréal. It can be a benefit show or 
a dancing party, as well as sporting 
activities. All ideas are good to 
support our cause! No matter what 
activity you wish to organize, it is 
important for us. 
 
You wish to organize an activity and 
donate the proceeds to our 
organization? 
 
Contact us at extension 3055 or 
ffirmin@autisme-montreal.com 
 

 

It is already time to plan the 2016 
spring break and once again this 
year, Autisme Montréal will be 
offering a day camp during this 
period for children and teenagers 
with an autism spectrum disorder 
who live in Montreal. 

PLACES: 16        
AGE: 4 to 21 years old  
PLACE: École de l’Étincelle (6080, 
de l’Esplanade, in Montreal)  
DATE: February 29 to March 4, 
2016 
SCHEDULE:  9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
COST: $315 
 

How to register 
To register, you must call the 
Responsable of Direct Services at 
514-524-6114, ext. 3052. Then, 
we will draw names from all the 
registrations received. During the 
week of December 14, 2015, we 
will let you know if you have a 
place or not. 
 
REGISTRATION DATES:  November 
23 to December 11, 2015 (at 
noon). No registration will be 
accepted afterwards. 

If you reach the voice mail, you 
can leave a message with the 
name of your child as well as your 
contact information. 

http://autisme-montreal.com/en/our-
services/spring-break-camp/ 

2016 Spring Break Camp 
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